
The practice run of our presentation helped me see what is good about the presentation as
well as what still needs to be worked on. The good thing about the presentation is it is well
organized and that most of the time that was given—an hour—will be used. The things that still
need to be worked on that came from the practice presentation was that some of the material
needs to be broken up,  and simplified. The other thing that needs to be worked on is more
pictures need to be added into the presentation, so it can help with the learning process of these
youngsters.

I anticipate that this presentation will be easy for highschoolers to understand and that it
may be a lot of information for them. Our group planned to take up the entire allotted time, so we
put a lot of information down. These kids are going to be learning these items for most likely
their first time, so it may be a little bit overwhelming. I hope that our presentation doesn't scare
the kids away from learning science and instead makes them want to keep up with their studies
in these fields.


